
 

 

 

A unique opportunity to make a difference in Tāmaki 

 (Glen Innes, Pt England and Panmure) 

Nga Iwi Katoa is a community-led initiative focussed on housing and home building in Tāmaki. Our Network includes 
Ruapotaka Marae, local churches, community leaders, business and home owners, social service agencies and local 
residents. We are seeking to become a thriving social enterprise that works collaboratively with others to ensure a range of 
affordable, appropriate, healthy and sustainable housing options in Tāmaki.  Funding support from The Tindall Foundation is 
in place until the end of 2016 and held by Lifewise.  
 

The Network requires an innovative and strategic Leadership Group to guide and transition this initiative through 
the period until Nga Iwi Katoa is legally established as a social enterprise and the governing board is in place. 
 
Expressions of Interest are now being sought for talented and committed individuals to be part of this  
Leadership Group. 
 
Key responsibilities of the Leadership Group include: 
 

 Guiding and shaping the direction of Nga Iwi Katoa through leadership and good stewardship 

 Providing strategic direction and advice to progress the mission of Nga Iwi Katoa 
 

If you are someone who has a commitment to and support of the values and mission of Nga Iwi Katoa we want to 
hear from you. You will be prepared to work hard and commit the time and effort to do the job. 
 
An information pack (which includes a detailed role description, Nga Iwi Katoa Foundation document and an Expression of 
Interest form) is available from david@ngaiwikatoa.org.nz 
 
Expressions of Interest close on Friday 17th October 2014 
 
Information sessions will be held to provide you with more information to explore this opportunity and inform your 
Expression of Interest. 
 

 Wednesday 1st October, 6pm-7pm at Grace International Church, 77 Line Road, Glen Innes. 

 Friday 3rd October, 12pm-1pm at Grace International, 77 Line Road, Glen Innes. 
 

To assist with planning and catering please RSVP to david@ngaiwikatoa.org.nz by 26th September 

For more information please contact the Project Manager, David Zussman at david@ngaiwikatoa.org.nz  
 
 
 

Ka tū te Kahikātea I tana uru 
The Kahikātea stands, amidst the grove 

 

Kahikātea is a native white pine and, although a tall tree, its roots are shallow. Because Kahikātea grow in a stand, the roots of each tree entangle and 
mesh with the roots of others, creating stability and support for the entire grove.  
If one section falls, the entire grove is damaged; so we must care for all the trees. 
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